
SLCCV LADIES GOLF MINUTES 
NOVEMBER 13, 2019 

 
President Sandy Tasker opened the meeting at 11AM with a pledge of 

allegiance and a moment of silence. 
 

Secretary Betty Ann Condello read the minutes of the February 20, 2019 
meeting. A motion was made to accept the minutes as read. 

 
Treasurer Beth Reeder reported a balance of 1213.22 in our account. Beth 
will be available on Wednesday’s at the Tiki Hut to collect dues for those 

ladies who haven’t paid as yet. 
 

VP Gayle Armstrong reported she is having a little difficulty updating the 
email list for our booklet but is working to remedy the situation and hopes 

the booklets are available soon.  
 

Donna Carroll, our events coordinator spoke about our upcoming Christmas 
Luncheon, December 11, 2019, at 1PM in the auditorium, hosted by Joanne 
Camino. Donna read the menu choices for lunch and added that we will also 

be having a gift exchange with a $10 limit on gifts. 
 

President Sandy report that JJ Bennett is having a three day tournament 
December 26, 27 and 31, cost $10 and players must be a member of the 

men’s or ladies golf league. Deadline for signup is December 18. 
 

Kathy Oryell, our tournament coordinator, is also having difficulty with 
emails, so please let Kathy know if you are not get the emails about tee 
times and provide her with correct or updated addresses. Kathy said tee 

times going forward will start at 8:45 now and Kathy has the signup sheet 
for next week, the game will be 2 clubs and a putter. 

 
President Sandy asked our new members Jan, Christienne and Penelope to 

introduce themselves and welcomed them to the club. 
 

Donna Knapp reminded all members to use our FB link, SLCCV Golf to 
receive all relevant information about the league such as tee times, winners 

etc. 
 



Deb Wilson asked if there would be golf the day of our luncheon, yes, but 
Barb Eacott said there will be no hospitality snacks served that day. 

 
Donna Knapp suggested we review some of the new rules passed January 

2019 for instance we can use our club in a sand trap to steady ourselves but 
it is still illegal to rest the club on the sand when addressing the ball. 

 
Suzie Lazarczyk won the drawing. 

 
With no further business to discuss the meeting adjourned, 

Respectfully submitted: 
Secretary Betty Ann Condello 

 


